
From: Jim Merrill <jmgeech@homesc.com>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/22/2016 8:56:03 AM
Subject: Award follow up

Haley, and Katherine,

Hope you are dong well and getting ready for the holidays.

I am following up on my award request for Phillip Farley of Berkeley County. The local folk are 
planning a reception for him and have asked if we will be able to receive news prior to that 
happening.

Any info you can provide would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks so much,

Jim
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